
As we stated earlier, this is a work in progress and there were changes made to the patient entering the 
office as well as some additions to NON AGP in the list. Please see attached. 
 
Unlike most provinces we have relaxed some of the restrictions - allowed usage of slow speeds and 
added urgent procedures during this time. 
 
There will be additional changes - some sooner than later and certainly by Phase 3 in June  
 
See you Friday at 10:00 am 
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